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REP. HINTZ: STATEMENT ON PROTEST IN MADISON 
 

“In recent weeks, we have seen people across the country raising their voice to peacefully speak out 
against injustice in our society. What happened last night at the Capitol goes against those efforts 
and does harm to our state. Violently attacking a state senator and damaging state property does 
not, in any way, help to make positive change in our communities. And defacing the Capitol, where 
the people of Wisconsin send representatives to make laws on their behalf, harms our democracy. I, 
like so many Wisconsinites, woke up angry and frustrated with these lawless acts. 
 
“These actions cannot be tolerated, and I am confident state and local officials will work to ensure 
that we do not witness more incidents of violence and destruction.” 
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